
DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

MINISTÈRE DES AFFAIRES EXTÉRIEURE S

October 24, 1986 .

LETTER TO MR . TOM SAUNDERS, PRESIDENT OF THE CANADIAN

AIRLINE EMPLOYEES' ASSOCIATION (CALEA )

The Right Honourable Joe Clark, Secretary of State
for External Affairs, released today the following text o f
a letter dated November 20, 1985 to Mr . Tom Saunders, President
of the Canadian Airline Employees' Association (CALEA) from
Mr . Pierre J . Jeanniot, President and Chief Executive Officer
of Air Canada in response to a question in the House of Commons
by Sheila Copps, M .P . This letter was tabled in the House of
Commons today .

" J ear t',r . 5.3tinders :

Thank you for your recent telex concernln r- Seuttt % `rica .
You refer to measures annovnced `~y External Aff~~ i rs Lc irCreasc
pressure on the South African Govcrnr:ent and lnt ce r ;,ret LIle inte~t uf
these announcements as a directive to r ►âl t t h e carri ar;E of di r
traffic hetween Canada ard South Africa .

We have been in contact with External ïlffairs w ;ic aevise
us that, to-date, mandatory economic sanctions are confined ta ti ;C'
tollowing areas : Hithdraw.al of yovernrient loans, Nith0ra ► jl of
funding to trac:e rissions, and aha't on tne purcnase of
krugerrands .

An add itional consi deration is trie conditions rr` :ich a :)ply
to the carriac?e of air traffic . These activities are tic of
bilateral and nultilaterel 'a~re~~ents nade on a cc,jntry-t~-country,
desi gnated carrier to Cesi ;nated carrier, or oultilat e r6 ; `rsis in
whlch all airlines participate . Unilateral action by a1r is
therefore inappr opriat.e .
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